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basics of sound and hearing professor Ibrahim elnoshokaty 2022-10-30 In
physics, sound is a vibration that propagates as an acoustic wave, through a
transmission medium such as a gas, liquid or solid. In human physiology and
psychology, sound is the reception of such waves and their perception by the
brain.[1] Only acoustic waves that have frequencies lying between about 20 Hz
and 20 kHz, the audio frequency range, elicit an auditory percept in humans. In
air at atmospheric pressure, these represent sound waves with wavelengths of 17
meters (56 ft) to 1.7 centimeters (0.67 in). Sound waves above 20 kHz are known
as ultrasound and are not audible to humans. Sound waves below 20 Hz are known
as infrasound. Different animal species have varying hearing ranges. Acoustics
is the interdisciplinary science that deals with the study of mechanical waves
in gasses, liquids, and solids including vibration, sound, ultrasound, and
infrasound. A scientist who works in the field of acoustics is an acoustician,
while someone working in the field of acoustical engineering may be called an
acoustical engineer.[2] An audio engineer, on the other hand, is concerned with
the recording, manipulation, mixing, and reproduction of sound. Applications of
acoustics are found in almost all aspects of modern society, subdisciplines
include aeroacoustics, audio signal processing, architectural acoustics,
bioacoustics, electro-acoustics, environmental noise, musical acoustics, noise
control, psychoacoustics, speech, ultrasound, underwater acoustics, and
vibration.
Seren's Seasons Twinkl Originals 2020-05-31 Seren can’t wait to put on her snow
boots and build a snowgirl. She just needs to wait for the right season.
Spring, summer, autumn and winter bring lots of different types of weather.
What is your favourite type of weather? Download the full eBook and explore
supporting teaching materials at www.twinkl.com/originals Join Twinkl Book Club
to receive printed story books every half-term at www.twinkl.co.uk/book-club
(UK only).
Mythic Imagination Today Terry Marks-Tarlow 2021-01-18 Mythic Imagination Today
is an illustrated guide to the interpenetration of mythology and science
throughout the ages. This monograph brings alive our collective need for story
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as a guide to the rules, roles, and relationships of everyday life.
Creation: Myth or Miracle? Dr. Barry A. Bunting 2019-03-11 The question this
work addresses is this: given our current state of knowledge, are any of the
major religion’s creation accounts accurate, or are they all myths and fables
that don’t hold up to close examination? This work makes three assumptions.
Assumption no. 1—If there is a creator and he provided a creation account, then
he should be able to get it right. After all, he was supposed to be there!
Assumption no. 2—If there is a creator, then one of the four major religions,
each of which has survived a thousand years or more, is the most likely place
to look for a legitimate creation account, a message from our creator. It is
safe to say any creator capable of creating us and the universe we live in
should be capable of accurately revealing his existence. Assumption no. 3—If we
do find an ancient (pre-science) creation account that makes a substantial
number of scientific, factually accurate statements—not just a few lucky
guesses—but facts that were unknowable at the time the account was written,
then we can reasonably conclude there must be a creator who revealed these
facts.
The Penguin Guide to the Monuments of India: Buddhist, Jain, Hindu George
Michell 1990
Storytelling Encyclopedia David Adams Leeming 1997 Presents over 700 entries
for topics, themes, and individuals associated with oral traditions throughout
the world
Science and the World's Religions [3 volumes] Patrick McNamara Ph.D. 2012-07-19
This trio of volumes contains essays that explore vital existential, moral, or
metaphysical issues surrounding the relationship between the sciences and the
world's religions.
The Popol Vuh Lewis Spence 1908
Buddhist, Jain, Hindu George Michell 1989
Hindu Worldviews Jessica Frazier 2017-02-09 Designed to help readers deepen
their understanding of Hinduism, and reflecting themes central to the study of
religion and culture, Jessica Frazier explores classical Hindu theories of
self, the body, the cosmos, and human action. Case studies from Hindu texts
provide readers with direct access to primary sources in translation, ranging
from ancient cosmology to philosophical teachings and modern ritual practices.
Hinduism is often depicted as being so diverse that it is the most difficult of
all of the world religions to understand or explain. Hindu Worldviews explains
core ideas about the human mind and body, showing how they fit into concepts of
the Self, and practices of embodiment in Hinduism. It draws on western
theoretical concepts as a point of entry, connecting contemporary Hindu culture
directly with both western and classical Hindu theories. Through the theme of
the Self in classical Hindu sources, the chapters provide an interpretative
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framework for understanding classical approaches to ethics, liberation, and
views of the body and the mind. These provide a key to the rationale behind
many forms of modern practice such as divinisation rituals, worship of deities,
and theological reflection. Reflecting central themes in courses on Hinduism
and Indian Philosophy, Hindu Worldviews provides an accessible new perspective
on both Hinduism and modern theory in the study of religion.
Genesis of the Cosmos Paul A. LaViolette 2004-04-15 Provides compelling
evidence that creation myths from the dawn of civilization correspond to
cutting edge astronomical discoveries • Exposes the contradictions in current
cosmological theory and offers a scientific basis for the ancient myths and
esoteric lore that encode a theory of continuous creation • By the scientist
who was the first to disprove the Big Bang theory on the basis of observational
data Recent developments in theoretical physics, including systems theory and
chaos theory, are challenging long-held mechanistic views of the universe. Many
thinkers have speculated that the remnants of an ancient science survive today
in mythology and esoteric lore, but until now the scientific basis for this
belief has remained cloaked in mystery. Paul LaViolette reveals the remarkable
parallels between the cutting edge of scientific thought and creation myths
from the dawn of civilization. With a scientific sophistication rare among
mythologists, LaViolette deciphers the forgotten cosmology of ancient lore in a
groundbreaking scientific tour de force. In direct, nontechnical language, he
shows how these myths encode a theory of cosmology in which matter is
continually growing from seeds of order that emerge spontaneously from the
surrounding subquantum chaos. Exposing the contradictions that bedevil the big
bang theory, LaViolette offers both the specialist and the general reader a
controversial and highly stimulating critique of prevailing misconceptions
about the seldom-questioned superiority of modern science over ancient
cosmology. By restoring and reanimating this ancient scientific worldview,
Genesis of the Cosmos leads us beyond the restrictive metaphors of modern
science and into a new science for the 21st century.
New Steps in Religious Education for the Caribbean Michael Keene 2014-11 Full
colour photographs throughout. Do You Know? short-answer questions to test
pupil understanding of what they have read. Things to Do activities with longer
tasks to enable pupils to think more deeply about the issues arising from the
texts. Glossary of Important Words highlighted in the text, with definitions
and page numbers for reference. Coverage of faith groups in the Caribbean.
Notes and guidance on presentation of the topics are provided in the
accompanying free Teacher Guide - follow the links on the International home
page. The Guide is also available as hard copy from our local agents.
Global Creation
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Simon Marginson 2010 "This is the best attempt so for to
global dimension of higher education. It is thought-provoking
the key points, with an air of enchantment."---Rui Yang,
Comparative Education Research Centre, University of Hong Kong,
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The Book of Lies Aleister Crowley 2018-01-23 Aleister Crowley s The Book of
Lies is an important and complex work of occultism. Deciphering its many layers
of hidden meaning requires a little patience and more than a beginner s
knowledge of Thelema. For those interested in passing beyond the initiate
stage, the reward offered by a deeper understanding of this challenging text is
well worth the effort. This new 2018 edition of The Book of Lies from Kismet
Publishing restores all of Crowley s original text, including the important
keys, sigils and diagrams often omitted from reprints.
Equality of Women and Men Reynaldo Pareja 2017-06-19 We are witnessing today
women being elected as presidents or prime ministers, women that have been
awarded Nobel prizes, that perform exceedingly in sports winning Olympic
medals, women that excel in art, that have defended the rights of the
oppressed, that have gone to space, that are active in politics and are CEOs of
businesses and corporations. Women today are found in the most difficult jobs
such as urgency paramedics, workers in heavy machinery factories, and in the
construction of skyscrapers; they are in research laboratories or as members of
toxic materials management teams. This was not the scenario 175 years ago. On
the contrary, women since the cave times until the dawn of the twentieth
century have been oppressed by the fact they were born as women. Social,
cultural, economic, and political roles defined by men in those times obliged
women to stay at home raising children, without being allowed to aspire to play
a significant role in the construction of human history. The explosion of women
participating today in the social, political, and economic arenas of the
advanced countries might give the impression that this was their situation in
the past. Not true. This modern movement of women engaged in a tenacious
struggle for equality with men has given them unquestionable victories and a
powerful consciousness of their role in the development of the history of
humanity. Their victories were not given to them by men. On the contrary, it
has been a slow process that has demanded extraordinary effort from women all
over the world. We are just beginning to be witnesses of the potential that
women have and can foresee the brilliant future they are going to create for
humanity. Appreciating, defending, and promoting this evolution is the
invitation to participate in such a noble journey.
Towards Understanding Hindu Myths Sadashiv Ambadas Dange 1996
Hindu Myths A. L. Dallapiccola 2003-11 Hindu myths have been adapted over the
centuries to incorporate new or revised characters, and they continue to play a
central role in modern Indian life. Retold here in their colorful and dramatic
splendor, the Hindu myths touch on the key narrative themes of creation,
preservation, destruction, delusion, and the bestowal of grace.
Hinduism Herbert Ellinger 1996-04-01 After looking at the basis of the Hindu
understanding of the world, this introductory account describes the world of
the Hindu gods; the Hindu scriptures; the castes, death, and rebirth; monks,
saints, and ascetics; and Hindu temples and worship. Herbert Ellinger is the
director of a pharmaceutical company. He has spent many years in the far East
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and has a deep interest in religion and philosophy.
Charlie the Firefighter Twinkl Originals 2019-01-31 It’s an exciting day for
the children in Tulip Class. “We are going on a very special trip to the fire
station!” Come along as the children meet Charlie, who shows them just what it
takes to be a firefighter. Download the full eBook and explore supporting
teaching materials at www.twinkl.com/originals Join Twinkl Book Club to receive
printed story books every half-term at www.twinkl.co.uk/book-club (UK only).
Not in His Image John Lamb Lash 2006-11-15 "Lash is capable of explaining the
mind-bending concepts of Gnosticism and pagan mystery cults with bracing
clarity and startling insight. . . . [His] arguments are often lively and
entertaining."—Los Angeles Times In Not in His Image John Lamb Lash explains
how a little-known messianic sect propelled itself into a dominant world power,
systematically wiping out the great Gnostic spiritual teachers, the Druid
priests, and the shamanistic healers of Europe and North Africa. Early
Christians burned libraries and destroyed temples in an attempt to silence the
ancient truth-tellers and keep their own secrets. But as Lash reveals the truth
cannot be hidden or destroyed. Not in His Image delves deeply into the shadows
of ancient Gnostic writings to reconstruct the story early Christians tried to
scrub from the pages of history, exploring the richness of the ancient European
Pagan spirituality–the Pagan Mysteries, the Great Goddess, Gnosis, the myths of
Sophia and Gaia. Long before the birth of Christianity, monotheism was an
anomaly; Europe and the Near East flourished under the divine guidance of
Sophia, the ancient goddess of wisdom. The Earth was the embodiment of Sophia
and thus sacred to the people who sought fulfillment in her presence. This
ancient philosophy was threatening to the emerging salvation-based creed of
Christianity that was based on patriarchal dominion over the Earth and lauded
personal suffering as a path to the afterlife. As Derrick Jensen points out in
the afterword, in Lash’s hands Jesus Christ emerges as the agent provocateur of
the ruling classes. "Sometimes a book changes the world. Not in His Image is
such a book. It is clear, stimulating, well-researched, and sure to outrage the
experts. . . . Get it. Improve not just your own life, but civilization’s
chances for survival."—Roger Payne, author of Among Whales
On Hinduism Wendy Doniger 2014-03 On Hinduism is a penetrating analysis of many
of the most crucial and contested issues in Hinduism, from the Vedas to the
present day. In a series of 63 connected essays, it discusses Hindu concepts of
polytheism, death, gender, art, contemporary puritanism, non-violence, and much
more.
Religion in Life and Society Michael Keene 2002-08-31 This textbook covers the
GCSE Religious Studies course for EDEXCEL 'A' - Religion in Life and Religion
in Society.
David Lynch Swerves Martha Nochimson 2013-03-15 Beginning with Lost Highway,
director David Lynch “swerved” in a new direction, one in which very
disorienting images of the physical world take center stage in his films.
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Seeking to understand this unusual emphasis in his work, noted Lynch scholar
Martha Nochimson engaged Lynch in a long conversation of unprecedented
openness, during which he shared his vision of the physical world as an
uncertain place that masks important universal realities. He described how he
derives this vision from the Holy Vedas of the Hindu religion, as well as from
his layman’s fascination with modern physics. With this deep insight, Nochimson
forges a startlingly original template for analyzing Lynch’s later films—the
seemingly unlikely combination of the spiritual landscape envisioned in the
Holy Vedas and the material landscape evoked by quantum mechanics and
relativity. In David Lynch Swerves, Nochimson navigates the complexities of
Lost Highway, The Straight Story, Mulholland Drive, and Inland Empire with
uncanny skill, shedding light on the beauty of their organic compositions;
their thematic critiques of the immense dangers of modern materialism; and
their hopeful conceptions of human potential. She concludes with excerpts from
the wide-ranging interview in which Lynch discussed his vision with her, as
well as an interview with Columbia University physicist David Albert, who was
one of Nochimson’s principal tutors in the discipline of quantum physics.
The Origins of the World's Mythologies Michael Witzel 2012 Michael Witzel
persuasively demonstrates the prehistoric origins of most of the mythologies of
Eurasia and the Americas ('Laurasia').
Encyclopaedia of the History of Science, Technology, and Medicine in NonWestern Cultures Helaine Selin 2008-03-12 Here, at last, is the massively
updated and augmented second edition of this landmark encyclopedia. It contains
approximately 1000 entries dealing in depth with the history of the scientific,
technological and medical accomplishments of cultures outside of the United
States and Europe. The entries consist of fully updated articles together with
hundreds of entirely new topics. This unique reference work includes
intercultural articles on broad topics such as mathematics and astronomy as
well as thoughtful philosophical articles on concepts and ideas related to the
study of non-Western Science, such as rationality, objectivity, and method.
You’ll also find material on religion and science, East and West, and magic and
science.
Handbook of Religion and the Authority of Science James R. Lewis 2010-11-19 The
present collection examines the many different ways in which religions appeal
to the authority of science. The result is a wide-ranging and uniquely
compelling study of how religions adapt their message to the challenges of the
contemporary world.
Imagining Hinduism Sharada Sugirtharajah 2004-02-24 Imagining Hinduism examines
how Hinduism has been defined, interpreted and manufactured through Western
categorizations, from the foreign interventions of eighteenth and nineteenthcentury Orientalists and missionaries, to the present day. Sugirtharajah argues
that ever since early Orientalists 'discovered' the ancient Sanskrit texts and
the Hindu 'golden age', the West has nurtured a complex and ambivalent
fascination with Hinduism, ranging from romantic admiration to ridicule. At the
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same time, Hindu discourse has drawn upon Orientalist representations in order
to redefine Hindu identity. As the first comprehensive work to bring
postcolonial critique to the study of Hinduism, this is essential reading for
those seeking a full understanding of Hinduism.
The Creation Story for Children Helen Haidle 2009 "In the beginning, God
created"...with these words, the Bible powerfully sets in motion our praise to
the Creator for His awesome work. Written and illustrated by David and Helen
Haidle, The Creation Story for Children is filled with vibrant images of the
week of Creation.Illustrated througout with unique, full-color
artworkInnovatively highlighting the unique design of twenty creaturesDeveloped
to help young learners begin to grasp the greatness of GodPerfect as part of an
education program or as a treasured gift, this book will be an incredible
addition to your school, church, or home library. Focused on God's wonderful
handiwork in Genesis 1-2 and Psalms 139, it is one children will enjoy over and
over again!
The First Book of Moses, Called Genesis 1999 Hailed as "the most radical
repackaging of the Bible since Gutenberg", these Pocket Canons give an up-close
look at each book of the Bible.
Dipal's Diwali Twinkl Originals 2021-10-01 It's Diwali, and Dipal is excited to
share the festival of lights with his little brother. As they celebrate
together, Mohan is amazed by all the colourful decorations, beautiful rangoli
patterns and dazzling fireworks he sees. This beautiful picture book is
designed to introduce ages 3-7 to the traditions and key features associated
with Diwali, the Hindu festival of light. The book introduces key learning
points that you could explore further, such as the story of Rama and Sita, the
meaning behind the diya lamps, what it’s like inside a Hindu temple. and how
Hindus carry out puja. Download the full eBook and explore supporting teaching
materials at www.twinkl.com/originals Join Twinkl Book Club to receive printed
story books every half-term at www.twinkl.co.uk/book-club (UK only).
Leila and the City of the Cat Goddess Twinkl Originals 2021-05-31 The gods were
such an important part of Leila’s world that she saw them in almost every
aspect of her daily life – but she had never expected to have one as a pet.
Leila is tired of the constant hustle and bustle that comes with living in
Bubastis, the ancient Egyptian city of cats, especially when an important
festival is fast approaching. That is until, one day, she comes across a very
unusual cat with a very unusual problem. With the city in danger and the
festival about to be ruined forever, it’s a race against time to recover a lost
magical item from the depths of the pharaoh’s tomb and rescue the people from a
dark and sinister threat. Can Leila and her new companion save the city of the
cat goddess before it’s too late? Download the full eBook and explore
supporting teaching materials at www.twinkl.com/originals Join Twinkl Book Club
to receive printed story books every half-term at www.twinkl.co.uk/book-club
(UK only).
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Taoism For Dummies Jonathan Herman 2013-05-30 The definitive guide to
understanding Taoism—no matteryour background or faith Lao Tzu's Tao Te Ching
is the second most translated bookin the world, and the practice of religious
Taoism is on the risein China, where adherents currently number in the hundreds
ofmillions. Yet there remains a remarkable lack of reliableinformation about
Taoism for curious westerners. Taoism ForDummies provides comprehensive
coverage of Taoism's origins inChina's Chou Dynasty, its underlying quietist
principles, itsemergence as a major religion, various interpretation of its
coretexts, including both Eastern and Western interpretations, keyTaoist
concepts, and much more. It also provides a fascinatingglimpse of Taoism in
contemporary China. The ideal guide for readers interested in this
influentialreligion, as well as those taking an introductory course on Taoismor
Chinese Religion A valuable source of insight for those with an interest
inmodern Chinese culture and beliefs
History of Indian Theatre Manohar Laxman Varadpande 1987 This volume of the
HISTORY OF INDIAN THEATRE presents most enhanting and colourful panorama of
folk and traditional theatre flourishing in India since time immemorial.
Utilising various sources the author meticulously and systematically builds up
the theatre history, which spans over several centuries. It is for the first
time an elaborate account of dramatic rituals associated with the Bhuta or the
Cult of Spirits is given here. This will enable the students of theatre
understand and relationship of ritual and dramatic performance in its correct
perspective. Various ritualistic theatre forms such as Teyyam are described and
discussed. The book also tells us how the teachnique of ballad singing was
dramatized and finally evolved into full-fledged drama in the course of time.
The history of narrative forms is traced from the Vedic times to the present.
With the emergence of Bhakti cult the spics were dramatized. This gave rise to
the Leela Theatre which dedicated itself to portraying the divine acts of
incarnations such as Krishna and Rama. Various forms of Leela Theatre are
described in the book. Audiences turn to theatre for entertainment. A class of
folk theatre arose in India whose main function was secular entertainment.
Swang, Tamasha, Nautanki, Khyal entertained the people with dance, music and
song, as well as with humour and pathos, love and war. Their enchanting story
is narrated here.
Environmental Communication and the Public Sphere Phaedra C. Pezzullo
2021-04-19 The best-selling Environmental Communication and the Public Sphere
provides a comprehensive introduction to the growing field of environmental
communication. This groundbreaking book focuses on the role that human
communication plays in influencing the ways we perceive the environment.
Authors Phaedra C. Pezzullo and Robert Cox examine how we define what
constitutes an environmental problem and how we decide what actions to take
concerning the natural world. The Sixth Edition explores recent events and
research, including fast fashion, global youth climate strikes, biodiversity
loss, disability rights advocacy, single-use plastic ban controversies, and the
COVID-19 pandemic.
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Coterminous Worlds 2020-10-12 The present collection of essays endeavours to
furnish informed responses to central questions posed by the editors: Is the
fact that the marvellous coexists with the factual and never resolves itself
into the supernatural an indication that the whole literary project of 'magical
realism' is an instrumental and representational form which can be regarded as
particularly suitable for reconciling dichotomies and oppositions otherwise
experienced as intolerable? Was 'magical realism' an explosive process in
cultural dynamics, taking place at intersections of heterogeneous cultures most
favourable to the efflorescence of this type of literature? The authors of the
various essays - on Patrick White and David Malouf, Ben Okri, Syl Cheney-Coker,
Robert Kroetsch, Gwendolyn MacEwan, Jack Hodgins, Salman Rushdie, Janet Frame,
Wilson Harris and others - provide a dynamic focus on the reality at stake
beneath the surface representations of 'magical realism' in post-colonial
literatures.
Basic of sound and hearing: Part 3 Acoustic Theory prof.ibrahim elnoshokaty
2020-09-29 acoustics thoary is a branch of physics that deals with the study of
mechanical waves in gases, liquids, and solids including topics such as
vibration, sound, ultrasound and infrasound. A scientist who works in the field
of acoustics is an acoustician while someone working in the field of acoustics
technology may be called an acoustical engineer. The application of acoustics
is present in almost all aspects of modern society with the most obvious being
the audio and noise control industries. Hearing is one of the most crucial
means of survival in the animal world and speech is one of the most distinctive
characteristics of human development and culture. Accordingly, the science of
acoustics spreads across many facets of human society—music, medicine,
architecture, industrial production, warfare and more. Likewise, animal species
such as songbirds and frogs use sound and hearing as a key element of mating
rituals or marking territories. Art, craft, science and technology have
provoked one another to advance the whole, as in many other fields of knowledge
The Runaway Iceberg Twinkl Originals 2020-11-30 When the ice breaks and leaves
Gaspar and Rossi floating alone at sea, they worry that they'll never get home!
A little help from some new friends can get them so far, but can Gaspar find
the courage needed to get all the way home? Download the full eBook and explore
supporting teaching materials at www.twinkl.com/originals Join Twinkl Book Club
to receive printed story books every half-term at www.twinkl.co.uk/book-club
(UK only).
Telling God's Stories with Power: Paul F. Koehler 2010-06-01 This is a complete
and practical introduction to storying, especially for people who want to learn
about using biblical storytelling in cross-cultural contexts and who want to
train others to become storytellers. It includes many fascinating accounts of
the responses of tribal people to the first proclamation of the gospel through
storytelling. The result of years of research and field testing, Telling God's
Stories with Power is a product of the author's own journey as he confronted
the challenges of teaching the Bible in parts of the world where people are
unaccustomed to a Western style of learning. Full of innovative and
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groundbreaking insights, this study is packed with ideas, explanations, and
constructive suggestions stated in clear and simple language. Throughout the
book there are extensive examples from the storytellers' own experiences.
Tracing the movement of the biblical stories across multiple generations of
tellers and listeners, storytelling is found to be superior for knowledge
transfer and for bypassing resistance to the gospel in oral contexts, thus
presenting clear evidence of the effectiveness of biblical narrative among oral
learners.
Enemies and How to Love Them Gerard Vanderhaar 2013-09-01 This compassionate
book describes the making of enemies in our personal, social, and national
lives. It goes on to outline a nonviolent approach to resolving enmity wherever
it arises. It taps the rich resources of Jesus' two-thousand-year-old formula,
Love your enemies, with the help of our contemporary understanding of Gandhian
active nonviolence. The author offers a life-changing, habit-breaking approach
of understanding, focusing, and negotiating as a positive alternative to the
usual flight-or-fight response to enemies. The book sketches an informative
portrait of the Soviet Union that includes insights into its communist
ideology, its political structures, and the practice of religion in the
country. The book stresses that the USSR is a nation of real people who are
interesting, sometimes colorful, yet always struggling.
Concepts of Space, Ancient and Modern Kapila Vatsyayan 1991
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